
From: Melnykovych, Andrew (PSC)
To:
Subject: your comments in case 2018-00129 - Inter-County Energy rates
Date: Wednesday, August 01, 2018 4:17:00 PM

Dear Mr. Ritenour:
 
Thank you for your comments on the application of the Inter-County Energy Cooperative Corp. for a
rate adjustment.
 
Your comments in the above-referenced matter have been received and will be placed into the case
file for the Commission’s consideration.
 
For your future reference, the case number in this matter is 2018-00129. It would be helpful if you
would please refer to it in any further correspondence.
 
The documents in this case are available at http://psc.ky.gov/PSC_WebNet/ViewCaseFilings.aspx?
case=2018-00129.
 
Thank you for your interest in this matter.
 

Andrew Melnykovych
Director of Communications
Kentucky Public Service Commission
502-782-2564 (direct) or 502-564-3940 (switchboard)
502-330-5981 (cell)
Andrew.Melnykovych@ky.gov
 
From: Goofy  
Sent: Friday, June 22, 2018 8:47 PM
To: Melnykovych, Andrew (PSC) <Andrew.Melnykovych@ky.gov>
Subject: RE: Rate increase
 
Ryan Ritenour
325-B Adams Lane
Harrodsburg, KY 40330

Sent from Yahoo Mail on Android
 

On Fri, Jun 22, 2018 at 4:39 PM, Melnykovych, Andrew (PSC)
<Andrew.Melnykovych@ky.gov> wrote:

In order to have your comments placed into the case file, you will need to provide your
full name and place of residence.
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Andrew Melnykovych
Director of Communications

Kentucky Public Service Commission

502-782-2564 (direct) or 502-564-3940 (switchboard)

502-330-5981 (cell)

Andrew.Melnykovych@ky.gov

 

From: PSC - Consumer Web Inquiry 
Sent: Thursday, June 14, 2018 7:23 AM
To: Melnykovych, Andrew (PSC) <Andrew.Melnykovych@ky.gov>
Subject: FW: Rate increase

 

 

 

From: Goofy  
Sent: Wednesday, June 13, 2018 8:17 PM
To: PSC - Consumer Web Inquiry <PSC.Consumer.Inquiry@ky.gov>
Subject: Rate increase

 

Inter County Energy Operative of Danville KY is asking for a rate increase. While I
understand they have not increased rates for many years, they are still higher than AEP's
KU. Being a monopoly should not give them any right to be higher than another company
nearby. 

 

Also, over 100 utility companies across the US are cutting rates due to the Trump tax cuts.
What is IC Energy doing with those cuts? 

 

I know IC Energy is privately owned so they did receive a substantial tax cut. 

Please do not let them increase rates at this time. They really picked the wrong time for this
increase. 
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 *Denotes Served by Email                                         Service List for Case 2018-00129

*L Allyson Honaker
Goss Samford, PLLC
2365 Harrodsburg Road, Suite B325
Lexington, KENTUCKY  40504

*David S Samford
Goss Samford, PLLC
2365 Harrodsburg Road, Suite B325
Lexington, KENTUCKY  40504

*J. Hadden Dean
Sheehan Barnett Dean Pennington Little & Dexter
116 North Third Street
P.O. Box 1517
Danville, KENTUCKY  40423

*Rich Macke
Power System Engineering, Inc.
10710 Town Square Drive NE
Suite 201
Minneapolis, MINNESOTA  55449

*Inter-County Energy Cooperative Corporation
1009 Hustonville Road
P. O. Box 87
Danville, KY  40423-0087

*Lance Schafer
Power System Engineering, Inc.
10710 Town Square Drive NE
Suite 201
Minneapolis, MINNESOTA  55449




